
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 It’s Spring Cleaning Time!!! 
The Gardens & Meadows of Central Park  

are hosting a 
SUBDIVISION GARAGE SALE ! 

Thursday, May 13 – Saturday, May 15 
9 AM to 4 PM Daily 

An ad will be placed in the local newspaper, as well as signs at the 22 Mile & Van Dyke 
entrances 

Backyard Party Rental is offering homeowners a  
Garage Sale Equipment Discount Package:   

Eight Foot Tables - $5 each (cash only) 
Equipment drop-off: Tuesday, May 11 (after 5pm) 
Equipment pick-up:  Sunday, May 16  (after 12pm)  

Call Eric to reserve: 
 586-489-4403 

Or email backyardrental@comcast.net 

Central Park Subdivision 
April 2010 Issue 10

 Our third annual
sub-division garage sale will
be May 13 through 15 from
9:00am until 4:00pm daily.
The garage sale will be
throughout the entire Central
Park subdivision. Below is
all of the information that
you will need to participate

Subdivision Garage Sale 
in the sale as well as shop at
it! There is also a price guide
for the homeowners who
wish to take part in the sale,
if you need some help with
pricing. We hope that we
will have many homes
participating in the sale and
hope to continue this

tradition each spring from
now on! Good luck! 

 

 
Upcoming 

Events 
 

Easter Egg 
Hunt 

March 28th  
 
 
 

Garage Sale 
May 14th–16th  

 
 
 

Summer Picnic 
June 13th  

 
 

The third annual Easter Egg Hunt will take place on
Sunday, March 28, 2010, at 2:00 p.m. in a new area due to the
seeding of the common area. The hunt will be in the SW corner,
behind the homes in the common area. There will be signs to help
direct where to go.  

The children will be divided into age appropriate groups.
Each group will get their own chance to gather approximately 10
eggs each. Each child should be accompanied by an adult and
bring their own Easter basket to collect their eggs. Parents, make
sure to bring your cameras because the Easter Bunny will be
making a special appearance. 

If you would like to volunteer your time, please send an
email to meadowsofcentralpark@yahoo.com. Thanks and we hope
to see you there!  

Third Annual Easter Egg Hunt



Toys and Games 

 Board games: $0.25 - $3  
 Dolls: $0.50 - $4  
 Stuffed animals: $0.50 - $3  
 Video games: $1 - $10 

Entertainment 

 Books (paperback): $0.25 - $1  
 Books (hard cover): $1 - 

$2.50  
 VHS tapes: $1  
 DVDs: $3 - $5  
 CDs: $0.50 - $3 

Clothing 

 Children’s shirts: $0.25 - $1  
 Children’s pants: $0.50 - $2  
 Children’s shoes: $1  
 Jeans: $2 - $4  
 T-shirts: $0.50 - $1  
 Sweatshirts: $1 - $2.50  
 Dress pants: $2 - $4.50  
 Sweaters: $2 - $4  
 Dresses: $3 - $10  
 Shoes: $1 - $4  
 Jewelry: $0.25 - $2 

 

Electronics (in working condition) 

 Televisions: $10 - $30  
 DVD Players: $15 - $30  
 VCRs: $10 - $15  
 Clock radios: $2 - $3  
 CD Players: $10 - $15  
 Laptops: $20 - $150  
 Walkman: $2  
 Discman: $5 

Kitchen Items 

 Plates: $0.25 - $2  
 Pots and pans: $2 - $10  
 Glasses: $0.10 - $1.50  
 Plastic food containers: $0.10 - $1 per piece  
 Complete sets (dishes, pans, etc.): $5 - $25  
 Silverware (complete set): $10 - $20 

Furniture 

 Cribs: $50 - $100  
 Changing tables: $30 - $75  
 High chairs: $15 - $35  
 Coffee tables: $20 - $75  
 End tables: $15 - $35  
 Lamps: $5 - $20  
 Table and chairs: $50 - $200  
 Lawn furniture (table and chairs): $25 - $100 

Seasonal Equipment (in working condition) 

 Lawn mower: $50 - $75  
 Snow blower: $50 - $75  
 Grills: $20 - $75 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Chairman: 
Katie Lelito 

Vice-Chairman: 
Tammy Cunningham 

Treasurer:  
Rachelle Fergan & 

Christy Pesola 
Secretary:  

Jennifer Zbytowski 
Communications: 
Tracy Orlowski 

 
Committee 
Members: 

Michelle Bakun 
Lori Boright 

Jacqueline Gambrell 
Nancy Hardin 
Emily Landino 
Jen Newcomb 

Dawn Puhl 
Missy Rissman  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any 
questions or would like 

to help, please 
contact, Katie Lelito 

at 
klelito@sbcglobal.net 
or Tammy Cunningham 

at 
Jonandtammy@sbcglob

al.net.   

 On June 13, 2010,
we will be hosting our
annual summer picnic
tentatively set in the
common area. The social
committee will be providing
additional information in the
next newsletter. This picnic
is a great time to get to know
your neighbors and just sit
back and relax for an
afternoon of food and
friends.   

We hope to see all
of you there to enjoy the
beginning of summer! Look
for more details to come!  

Summer Kick-Off Picnic Date 
 

Stumped on how much to ask for certain items? 
Here’s a price guide to help you… 


